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Enchanted Woodland Experience 
 
Richmond Parent Carer Forum are offering families of 
children with SEND the chance to visit the Enchanted 
Woodland for free on Saturday 19th November at 4:20pm. 
Register here and follow instructions for booking. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Safeguarding 

In October, all staff completed training on 
the ‘Prevent Duty’, a commitment to  
protecting young people from radicalisation and 
extremist content. There is lots of information about 
protecting young people from some of the discussed 
online risks through the NSPCC.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Award Winners 

Congratulation to A in Year 3, who has impressed her 

teachers and classmates with her consistently excellent 

attitude to her work and her friendly, caring manner 

with peers. She wins the Helping Hands Award this 

week. 

Well done to S who wins the Sports Star Award this 
week. The 
Sports Captains 
have heard  
about her 
resilience and  
determination in 
swimming 
lessons. 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School day times and absences 

Please remember that school starts for all children at 

8:50am. We are seeing a number of children arriving at 

9:00am or later. Just ten minutes a day adds up to 

nearly an hour of school missed a week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance and absence - please continue to help us reach 97%.  

School target: 97%    Last week’s total: 95.57%    Classes above target: 10  
 

RD 93.06 1C 86.54 2A 92.74 3C 97.69 4H 98.08 5B 93.48 6D 97.92 

RL 96.67 1D 93.97 2B 92.50 3CS 97.12 4K 93.27 5FH 95.24 6T 94.20 

RS 99.54 1DP 98.21 2D 94.17 3G 100 4M 97.00 5S 98.37 6V 97.50 

 
 

Habits of Mind 

This half term, children are focusing on the Thinking 

School Habits of Mind ‘Being Clear’ and ‘Thinking 

Flexibly’. As well as using these skills to help with their 

learning, they will also use the skills when thinking about 

their environmental intelligence topics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Bonfire & Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

Children in Reception have been enjoying learning 
about Bonfire Night, Diwali and fireworks. They 
held their own bonfire and created beautiful 
artwork. Thank you to A, 
who spoke beautifully to 
her class about the way 
she celebrated Diwali.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.richmondpcf.org.uk/membership
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
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Remembrance 

On Friday, the school stood still at 11:00am 
to reflect on Armistice Day. Year 6 made  
some poppy-themed biscuits and Year 4 will 
lead the school in an assembly of  
remembrance later in the term. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Year 5 Viking Day 

Year 5 had a fantastic time celebrating their historical learning about early settlers this week. Using 

skills learnt in design and technology lessons, the children designed and built their own model long 

boats and used maps to track the journey of the Viking settlers in England. They shared an amazing 

assembly with parents and the rest of the school. Well done, Year 5.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


